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July 13, 2001

2901 Central Blvd

APT# 208

Brownsville, TX   78520

July 13, 2001
VICC Homeowners association

PO BOX 5540

Brownsville TX, 78520

Dear Condo Board,

I am writing to you today regarding one of the policies of your association. It is my desire to place a small, unobtrusive satellite dish on my apartment.  Having spoken with Rick Ruenes about this, he referred me to the board.  This dish would allow me to receive both high quality television, and high-speed Internet access.  The dish is approximately eighteen inches in diameter.  It must face to the southern sky. In this case, this is possible on the back of the building, where it would be out of view of both passersby, and other residents, as the apartment is on the top floor.  Additionally, there are trees surrounding the entire area.  A trained professional would handle installation, and no modifications would be made to the building.  In conclusion, you cooperation would be greatly appreciated, and I look forward to receiving a response. 

Sincerely,
Joe Linck

JPL/dld

